
DONATION OPTIONS 

 
 

During the Covid-19 Pandemic there are a number of options 

listed below available to you to continue your support of St. 

Mark’s ministry. If you have any questions, please email us at 

office@saintmark.ca. Thank you very much for your donation.  

 
MAIL 

We continue to pick up St. Mark’s mail.  You can mail in your 

offering to the church by sending it to: 

St. Mark’s Anglican Church  

P.O. Box 22 

Orangeville, ON  

L9W 2Z5 

 

 

E-TRANSFER 

Most banks offer an e-transfer service to their customers. You 

can email your e-transfer to: etransfer@saintmark.ca 

 

THROUGH THE DIOCESE OF NIAGARA WEBSITE 

Another option is through the Diocese of Niagara’s website.  

They accept Visa and Mastercard although there is a surcharge 

on your gift.   
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